
 
 

 
 

   
  PAUL A. CICELSKI 
  202.416.6756 
  PCICELSKI@LERMANSENTER.COM 
   

December 19, 2018 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 200554 
 
 Re: Request for FCC to Rescind Displacement Grants and Dismiss Applications 
 
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh: 
 
 As discussed, DTV America Corporation (“DTV America”), by its attorneys, hereby respectfully 
requests that the Commission rescind the FCC grants of the displacement applications listed in the table below, 
including dismissing the underlying applications as necessary, which were issued to eight low power television 
stations licensed to DTV America.    
 
 If any additional information is desired in connection with this matter, please contact the undersigned 
counsel. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       /s/ Paul A. Cicelski    

Paul A. Cicelski 
 
cc:  Rebecca Hanson 
 

Call Signs Facility 
ID 

Community of 
License 

Application File 
Number 

Application 
Grant Date 

W26DR-D/WDRL-LD 182072 Wilmington, NC 0000052677 6/6/18
WOCW-LP/WOCW-LD 25792 Charleston, WV 0000053615 6/15/18

K50GP-D/K31PE-D 68088 Redding, CA 0000051619 9/18/18
W14DL-D/WDLF-LD 183633 Peoria, IL 0000051596 9/20/18
W35DE-D/W23ET-D 183636 Peoria, IL 0000053748 9/20/18

W22DQ-D/WDQB-LD 182070 Wilmington, NC 0000052676 9/25/18
W20DA-D/WDZA-LD 181162 Wilmington, NC 0000052693 9/26/18
W16CT-D/WKMH-LD 183634 Peoria, IL 0000052695 10/17/18

 


